
MERIT AWARDS 

Congratulations to the 

following merit award 

recipients from the last couple 

of weeks: 

Rayyan Ghumkhor, Shaanvi 
Kumar, Romano Motuliki-
Tuaefe, Adalia Gemmell, Ryan 
Prasad, Ifoni Latu, Jeff 
Vaeono, Mehak Gill, Ayla-
Jane Hetaraka, Haarlem 
Banks, Pereise Ioane, Kioa 
Kilisimasi, Sisifo Nofoaluma, 
John Netane, Daniel Ngariki, 
Salvin Gounder, Hebrew Tere, 
Alohilani Packer, Liuaki 
Hansen, Thomas Bidois, TJ 
Emanuela, Eli Tinirau, Lisieni 
Livingstone, Chorus Nansen, 
Riya Singh, Mele Pauu, 
Rimamotu Okinga, Rani Jeet, 
Kali Faleovalu, Tayla 
Nankivell, Oliver Bays, 
Annette Afeaki, Lenix 
Fuaoletoelau, Tupou Faaui, 
Isaac Kumar, Kavishna Prasad, 
Adale Huahulu, Amaan Ali, 
Toutai Otani, Litea Vuni, Ansh 
Karan, Rihanna Vau, Audrey 
Filikitonga, Zuneha Hussain, 
Trustin Martin, Jack Burrett, 
Shreya Narayan, Layton 
Maurangi, Shivin Sen, Tamara 
Talitiga Faaiva, Jonathan 
Elone, Nevaeh Adams-Mills, 
Rosalyn Koloa, Cindy Xu, 
Charm Tuala, Lilian Tauti, 
James Lavasii, Semi Nabenu, 

Jon Hamala. 

 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU! 

We wanted to take the 
opportunity to thank all the 
parents, family & friends who 
voted for our school to win the 
Vector Future of Energy — 
unfortunately although we made 
a huge effort we missed out this 

year. 

Another big thanks to all our 
efforts and gold coin donations 
on Daffodil Day! We raised a 
total of $660.40 Great effort for 

a fantastic cause. 
 

ENROLMENTS IN 2016 

All year 6 students need to be 
enrolled at the Intermediate 
School they will be attending in 
2016, by the end of term 3. If 
you have not yet done this, 
please ensure that you make it a 

priority over the next few weeks.  

Your information also helps to 
ensure that your child is placed in 
the right class grouping. Enrolment 
packs from Otahuhu Intermediate 

are available from the office. 

CHANGE OF DATES 

Due to bad weather this week 
we have decided to postpone 
our Senior Cross Country on 
Friday. This will now take place 
for Yr 3-6 on Monday 7th 
September, 11am at Fairburn 
School. Apologies for any 

inconvenience.  

TONGAN LANGUAGE 

WEEK 

Yesterday, Fairburn School 
hosted the APPA Primary 
Schools Tongan Speech 
Competition. Many thanks to 
Fairburn School's Mepa Vuni 
who organised the event and all 
of the schools that supported 
students in the competition. It 
was great to have strong 
community support and the 
guidance of our esteemed 
judges. Congratulations to the 
winning students. 

1st  place: Latu ‘Unga (Fairburn 
School).  2nd place: Langi 
Halapua (Flanshaw Rd Primary) 
& Eita Mataele (Finlayson Park 
School). 3rd place: Tapaita 
Petelo (Mangere East) & 
Mosese Fifita ( Sutton Park 
School) & Ilaise Leleifi (Sir 

Edmund Hillary Jnr School). 

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sabula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.  

FREE COMMUNITY EVENT – PASIFIKA FAMILIES Encouraging positive family dynamics                

WHO’S THE BOSS? An evening for parents, Tuesday 8th September - ATWC Villa Hall, 10 Beatty 

Street, Otahuhu. Doors open at 6:30pm, 7:00-8:30pm Nick & Vasa’s Presentation—Supper provid-

ed & childcare available during presentation. For more information please contact Epati Fale: 027 

801 9098 or EpatiF@atwc.org.nz  

NOTICES 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
 

WEDNESDAY 2ND & 

THURSDAY 3RD SEPTEMBER 

HEARING & VISION TESTS 

FRIDAY 4TH SEPTEMBER 

INTERSCHOOL RUGBY TOURNAMENT 

MONDAY 7TH SEPTEMBER 

9AM - Y5 & 6 ENGLISH SPEECH 

COMPETITION  

MONDAY 7TH SEPTEMBER 

11AM : Y3—6 CROSS COUNTRY 

THURSDAY 10TH SEPTEMBER 

SAMOAN SPEECH COMPETITION 

FRIDAY 11TH SEPTEMBER 

ENGLISH SPEECH ZONE 

MONDAY 14TH—FRIDAY 

18TH SEPTEMBER 

ORAL/WRITTEN LANGUAGE WEEK 

FRIDAY 18TH SEPTEMBER 

INTERSCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY 

THURSDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER 

ASTHMA SHOW 

FRIDAY 25TH SEPTEMBER 

DUFFY ROLE MODEL ASSEMBLY 

FRIDAY 25TH SEPTEMBER 

END OF TERM 3 

MONDAY 12TH OCTOBER 

START OF TERM 4 

 

www.facebook.com/fairburnschool  

 

Regards 

 Frances Nelson 

Principal 


